
Haiti - Well #55 Gebrian 

 

The Gebrians have been a blessing to the city of Jeremie 

and the entire area for many years.  Their guest home has 

been a source of joy and relaxation to countless number of 

visitors during this time.   Hurricane Matthew, on October 

4th, 2016, destroyed virtually all of it.  Their original well had 

gone dry making it very difficult to have a sufficient amount 

of water for the requirements of a busy place such as 

theirs.  HMI was happy to be able to help bring water to this 

lovely facility.   
 


